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The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) 

(England) Regulations 2012 

 
Notification of Intention to Conduct Business in Private 

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with Regulation 5 of the Local Authorities 
(Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) 
Regulations 2012 that the following item is likely to be considered in private: 
 

• Agency and Temporary Staff Contract Award 
 
To approve the award of the contract. 
 

The reason that the item is likely to be considered in private is that it will involve the 
disclosure of exempt information under the following category of Schedule 12A of the 
Local Government Act 1972: 
 

Paragraph 3 - Information relating to the financial or business affairs of any 
particular person (including the authority holding the information) 

 
The matter, whilst included in the Cabinet Forward Work Programme published at 
least 28 days prior to the meeting, did not however include a notice to the effect that 
a report on part of the item would be taken in private. Accordingly, this notice is to 
publish that the matter is urgent and cannot reasonably be deferred for the following 
reason: 
 

To achieve the best value for money for the Council, which would not be 
achieved if the matter was delayed. 

 
The Chairman of the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee has agreed to 
accept this notification of intention to conduct business in private. 
 
Should you wish to make any representations in relation to the meeting being held in 
private for the consideration of the above item, you should contact: 
 
Democratic Services Wiltshire Council, County Hall, Trowbridge, Wiltshire, BA14 
8JN. Or contact committee@wiltshire.gov.uk  
 
 
John Quinton 
Head of Democratic Services 
 
 

 
 


